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Editorial: Looking back and looking forward 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

reflect and recharge. Rather than simply dish out the same material 

in 2022-2023, it is my personal ambition to deepen my knowledge 

and get some new perspectives ready for the next wave of eager  

students.  

Warm regards 

Trevor 

 

Trevor Thompson  

Professor, and Head of Teaching in Primary Care 

University time beats to the rhythm of three distinct years: the calendar year, the financial year 

and the academic year. The end of the academic year throbs with the activity of assessment and 

graduation. For some of us there is a slight lull before it all begins again in September.  

Thanks to GP colleagues who are pitching in for Y3 and Y4 OSCE examinations, Primary Care 

now features in a large number of the OSCE stations which reflects our enhanced presence in 

the curriculum. It also means we need to pull our weight as examiners ï we are particularly keen 

to recruit colleagues outside Bristol ï keep an eye out.  

Graduation ceremonies are great fun. First of all it is a morning where one can legitimately dress 

up and do absolutely no work. Then there is the pleasure of seeing all our students in their finery 

looking incredibly handsome and full of the joys. And then there is the side pleasure of the      

preceding Promise Ceremony which includes a range of awards given by our students to     

members of the GP community (see below).  

Professor Sarah Purdy, GP and now in the heady ranks as a PVC of the University, told me an 

anecdote last week of a student she had met at the Open Day six years ago who had felt he 

wasnôt from the right social background to attend the likes of Bristol Medical School. Sarah put 

him right on that point and had just shared massive hugs with this lad at his graduation. Magic! 

Check out Dr Lucy Jenkinôs article on WP (Widening Participation) towards the end of the news-

letter.  

Looking forward Iôd like to put in a plug for you to become a Professional Mentor of a medical 
student. In short, this involves a f2f or online meeting with your allocated student, three times per 
year. Statistically most students sail through the course, but some get derailed, and it is interest-
ing and rewarding to help students back on track. It is also the best way to vicariously under-
stand the curriculum and the mood of each year group.  

Love it as I do, I am appreciating a brief pause from lecturing and student teaching in the      
practice. Even if you are not actually on holiday, I wish for you a July and August when you can   



Graduands recognising the hard work of their GP tutors over the years. 
  
On 13

th
 June the current cohort of Year 5 Bristol Medical Students, photographed below,         

celebrated their Promise Ceremony, our version of the Hippocratic oath, marking the end of their 
medical degrees and the start of their careers. During the ceremony, they also thanked staff for 
all the support offered throughout their degrees. Amongst others, the Galenicals Society organ-
ised prizes for óGP of the Yearô for this cohortôs Years 3, 4, and 5. Please join us in congratulating 
the winners:  
GP teacher of the Year (Yr3): Dr Adrian Tyler 
GP teacher of the Year (Yr4): Dr Matthew Hartley and Dr Simon Atkins (not present) 
GP teacher of the Year (Yr5): Dr Stuart Wynne 
  
Thank you to all our GP colleagues for your tremendous teaching support!  
Please keep an eye out for further teacher prizes awarded by our Primary Care team! 

Image below, L to R: Mrs Mel Butler, Dr Stuart Wynne, Dr Adrian Tyler, Prof Trevor Thompson.  

Prof Thompson receives his Teacher of 

the Year Award from Galenicals.  


